
October 15, 2012 

Honorable Mayor Bill Bogaard 
Honorable Council Members 
City of Pasadena 
100 North Garfield Ave., Room 235 
Pasadena, CA 91105 

Dear Mayor Bogaard and Council Members: 

RE: DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMP ACT REPORT (EIR) FOR THE 
POTENTIAL TEMPORARY USE OF THE ROSE BOWL STADIUM BY 
THE NATIONAL FOOTBALL LEAGUE (NFL) 

The Planning Commission appreciated the opportunity to discuss and tnake comments on 
the Draft EIR for the potential use of the Rose Bowl by the NFL at our September 26 
meeting. At that meeting, the Commission was informed that the NFL EIR was not 
considered a land use issue, and that the Final EIR would not return to the Planning 
Commission for review and recomtnendations. 

Upon further discussion of the issue at our October 10 meeting, the Planning Commission 
unanimously approved the following motion: 

Consistent with the advice received from the City Attorney, the 
Planning Commission requests that the City Council formally refer 
the NFL in the Rose Bowl Final EIR to the Planning Commission for 
review and recommendations prior to the City Council's 
consideration of its adequacy and potential certification. 

The Planning Commission appreciates your consideration and approval of this request. 

Respectfully, 

Dante Flail 
Chair, Planning Commission 

cc: Vince Bertoni, Director of Planning and Community Developtnent 
Stephanie De Wolfe, Deputy Director of Planning and Community Developtnent 
Members of the Planning Commission 
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